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Newsletter 

 
OUR READING STARS this week are… 

R  Chester Mableson 
Y1  Charlie Manns 

Y2  Max Rowell 
Y3 Emilia Kirton 

Y4  Christopher Bellwood 
Y5 Rowan Kirk 

Y6 Divonne Doherty 
 

 

SCHOOL SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp, Nursery – Inayah Miah-for amazing work in maths, 

talking about size for Goldilocks and the Three Bears. 

Mrs Beck, Reception – Harry Walker – for his super effort and focus 

in phonics. 

Mrs Button 

Mrs Newby 

Freya-Leigh Bowers – for improved 

writing. 

Mrs 

Withington 

Lyncoln Lacey-Massa – for increased 

stamina and presentation. 

Miss 

Waterworth 

Blaize Tait – for using super scientific 

voacabulary when explaining learning. 

Mr 

Warden 

Carter Ward – for a fantastic 

storyboard from the author’s visit. 

Mrs 

Robson 

Dominic Foster – for settling well into Mill 

Hill life. 

Mr 

Rochfort 

William Walsh – for excellent ideas in 

class discussions. 
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ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR 

GREEN! 

Rec 93% 

Yr 1 91% 

Yr 2 98% 

Yr 3 98% 

Yr 4 99% 

Yr 5 *100%* 

Yr 6 99% 
 

 

Whole School Attendance 

School Target 97%  

****97%**** 
 

Celebration Disco! 
We are rewarding the 
children who made us 
so proud throughout 

Ofsted with a 
celebration disco during 
the afternoon of March 

28th. 
IT IS A NON 

UNIFORM DAY 
This is partly funded by 

a generous donation 
from a grandparent. 

THANK 
YOU 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
6th March           Bikeability Year 6 
13th March         Bikeability Year 6 
28th March         Celebration Disco 
31st March         Easter Holiday 
18th April            Return to School 
2nd May               Class Photographs 
8th May                Coronation Bank Holiday 
13th June            Countryside Day for Yrs 3,4,5 and 6 
WC 19th June    Sports Week 
7th  July               Bag2School 
 

Remember you can keep up 

with school events on our 

Facebook page. 
 

 

 
Don’t forget it is 

Bikeability on 
Monday for Year 6. 

Bike, helmet, 
and warm clothes 
(including gloves) 

needed! 

Number of children with 
100% attendance: 

BRILLIANT! 

28 

 
Please make sure that 

children have adequate 
warm clothing. Spring is 

not here yet! We are in for 
a cold spell. Thank you. 

Please do not allow dinner 

arrears to accrue. After 2 

weeks of meals unpaid we 

will ask parents to send 

packed lunches. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Playground Safety 
When the gate to the 

playground is opened at the 
end of the day, please do 

not allow small children to 
run unsupervised in the 

area. 
Children should not be 

riding bikes or scooters 
across the yard at the end 
of the day, this is a health 

and safety issue. 


